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Mobile phone policy: 

 The use of technology in schools is monitored to ensure that students do not get 

distracted from their learning. The school has implemented the following policies:

 Mobile phones must be surrendered at the beginning of the day and returned at the 

end of the day. 

o Parents must contact the School Principals to get permission.

 The school does not assume any responsibility for phones brought onto the premises. 

 If a student is found with a mobile phone during school hours, it will be confiscated 

and handed over to the school principal. This may result in an extended period of 

confiscation. 

 Each year, a Counselling Committee is appointed by the School Principal, consisting of 

Academic Directors, School Counselors, Vice-Principals, and teachers or supervisors. 


